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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1092 directs the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority to require all medical marijuana 

commercial growers licensed as an indoor grow facility operating within the corporate limits of a 

municipality to submit an odor control plan on or before January 1, 2027. Additionally, the 

measure requires such medical marijuana businesses receiving 3 or more odor complaints to 

submit an odor control plan to the Authority.   
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